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Memo
    	To:        Payroll Clients	
        From:	Jamie Leininger
        Date:  	December 28, 2017	
        Re:  	Indiana County Tax Rate Changes for 2018   	













Effective January 1, 2018, eleven Indiana county income tax rates will increase. The eleven counties and new rates are as follows:

· Bartholomew County: 0.0175, increased from 0.0125
· Carroll County: 0.020733, increased from 0.017039
· Decatur County: 0.0235, increased from 0.0133
· Greene County: 0.0175, increased from 0.0125
· Howard County: 0.0175, increased from 0.0165
· Martin County: 0.0175, increased from 0.015
· Montgomery County: 0.023, increased from 0.021
· Orange County: 0.0175, increased from 0.0125
· Putnam County: 0.02, increased from 0.0175
· Scott County: 0.0216, increased from 0.0141
· Vanderburgh County: 0.012, increased from 0.01

In addition, effective January 1, 2018, one Indiana county income tax rate will decrease.
· 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Daviess County: 0.015, decreased from 0.0175

All employers that prepare their payrolls using QuickBooks will have to manually change the tax rates in their payroll item list. If you need help making these changes you may contact us and we will be more than happy to assist you in this process. 
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